
From: V SUTHERLAND  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 10:11 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>  
Subject: Laneway and ADU homes 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Ward 5 
  
I am very much in favour of this proposed project 
  
My thoughts as to a few obvious  rules and reasons 
  

• City planning department will be approving the plans being put forward, 
• the owners will be responsible to adhere to all regulations 
• a solution to have family members close by, especially aging parents 
• the owner can use this income to assist in their mortgage 
• and to me the most important issue  is to help in avoiding further urban sprawl 

  
Vicky Sutherland 
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